MARRS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
9201 Highway 62 East

Mt. Vernon, IN 47620
Phone 812-985-2082 — Fax 812-985-9453

“UNITED WE LEARN”

Greg DeWeese Traci Baldwin
Principal Secretary
deweesegd @mvschool.org baldwintr@mvschool.org

Dear Parent (s)/Guardian(s):

Welcome to Marrs Elementary! The 2018-2019 school year will soon be underway, and we are
pleased to have you as Eartners in this educational year. The first day of school for students will be
Wednesday, August 8". Regular school hours are 8:10 a.m. — 2:45 p.m. This will be a full day for our
students who are in Kindergarten through 5" grades. The price for a student lunch will be $1.95. Reduced
lunch is 40 cents. Student breakfast is $1.25, reduced breakfast is 30 cents.

This year, all textbook rental fees can be paid online using Skyward Family Access, with no
service charges applied for either textbook payments or lunch money paid on account. Textbook rental fees
can also be paid in person at the Junior High School Bookstore located at 701 Tile Factory Road. Please
enter through the Junior High main entrance, Door #1. Hours for the Bookstore will be:

Wednesday, August 1* 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.
Thursday, August 2" 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.
Friday, August 3™ 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.
Saturday, August 4"  8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.
Monday, August 6"  8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.

Although payment can be made through Skyward Family Access at any time, the last day to pay
textbook rental fees at the Bookstore will be Monday, August 6. No payments will be accepted at any school
location on Tuesday, August 7 to allow us time to transfer payment records to each individual school.
Beginning on Wednesday, August 8, textbook rental fees must be paid at individual school buildings or paid
online. Skyward Family Access and the Bookstore allow credit or debit card payments. Cash, checks, or
money orders can be accepted at the Bookstore or school buildings. Textbook rental fees for the 2018-2019

school year are: Kindergarten $101.27
Grade 1 $132.90
Grade 2 $117.15
Grade 3 $128.41
Grade 4 $126.71
Grade 5 $128.21
Art Fee $10.00

We encourage you to talk regularly with your child’s teacher and become familiar with classroom
expectations. Newsletters will be sent home with your child providing you with information about events
and activities at Marrs Elementary. We also invite you to participate in our Parent Teachers Organization
where volunteers are always welcome and needed to help with school activities. Other pertinent information
has been enclosed which you will find beneficial for the coming year. If you have any questions throughout
the school year, please call my office. Working together, we can help your child experience a meaningful
and productive school year.

Sincerely,

Greg DeWeese
Principal



